
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Mayor & Council of the Borough of Fanwood is soliciting written responses, through a fair and open 

process in accordance with N.J.S.A. 19:44A-20.5, to a Request for Qualification (“RFQ”), for the following 

services for the Borough of Fanwood: 

 

Borough Attorney 

Downtown Economic Development 

Director 

 

 

The RFQ document be available at https://www.fanwoodnj.org/government/bidsrfprfq/ beneath the Header 

“RFQs for 2023 Period”.  RFQs will be available starting Thursday, December 15, 2022.  All responses to 

an RFQ must be submitted by e-mail, regular mail or overnight courier before noon on  

Thursday, December 29, 2022 to:  

 

Kathleen Holmes 

Borough Clerk 

Fanwood Borough Hall 

75 North Martine Avenue 

Fanwood, New Jersey 07023 

rharris@fanwoodnj.org 

Tel: (908) 322-8236 x 142 
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